

LANSDOWN ROAD CHELTENHAM GLOUCESTERSHIRE GI51 6QS TEL 01242 512217

Saturday Ist June 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian of pupils in Year 3,

Hopefully you will have noticed in the Trinity Calendar that Year 3 are visiting the Cheltenham Science Festival on Tuesday (4th June).

The visit takes place within the school morning and no special arrangements are required. Pupils will be returning for break time. They are due to attend a workshop called 'Fossil Frontiers' which relates to our work in Science.

Pupils will walk to the festival and back and some of the exhibits are outside. Therefore, it is **imperative that pupils bring a coat with them**, as well as wearing normal school uniform.

We hope your child enjoys the visit and perhaps they will even convince you to go again over the weekend when the exhibits and Discovery Zone are open to the public for free.

Kind regards,

Mrs Matthews ermatthews@deanclose.org.uk and Mrs Hunt lahunt@deanclose.org.uk